
 

Public Notice 
 

Notice is hereby given to all the Health Insurance policyholders of M/s. HDFC 

ERGO General Insurance Company taken through Canara Bank and to the General 

Public at large, that from 1st April 2022 onwards, the Corporate Agency 

arrangements with M/s. HDFC ERGO General Insurance Company stands 

terminated.  

The Canara Bank customers having Health Insurance policy of M/s HDFC ERGO 

General Insurance Company Limited may contact the nearest branch of Canara 

Bank for further assistance. 

This public notice is issued in the interest of M/s. HDFC ERGO Health Insurance 
policy holders taken through Canara bank. 
 
 
 
 
 
Place: Bengaluru                     -SD- 
Date: 24.03.2022                                 General Manager 

 

*********** 


